
Chair and committee members, thank you for taking the time to read my testimony.   My name is Blake Wood and I live in Curry 
County. I am opposed to HB 2543 because I believe this is a direct violation of my 2nd amendment rights. I don't think it is right to 
deny and/or indefinitely delay for no justified reason a law abiding citizen the right to purchase a firearm. I speak from personal 
experience.  I've personally been delayed for over 5 months and there's no way to check status of a purchase because my calls to 
the state police have never been returned. 
Thank you for your time
Blake Wood


